While we
are away

Our office is currently closed to the public,

but we are doing our best to keep working
during the closure.

o We can be most easily be reached at O<
pzadmin@campbellcountyky.gov O ‘

e Please submit items digitally to this email & i
address whenever possible. ~
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e We will still be available by phone at 859-
292-3880, but with staff working remotely
this may be limited.

e All public meetings have been postponed
until further notice.
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